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A reminder to all families to be patient and kind at drop off and pick

up. Our school is growing which means more vehicles and more
congestion.

If you need to drive, drive slowly and safely.

Please use the Kiss and Go whenever possible. Older children (yr2-6)
do not need to be escorted to class

If you live within a kilometre of the school - Ride or scoot or walk.

Let's all do our part to keep our community  safe and happy place to
be
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